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24th May 2024 

 
To Parents/Carers,  
 
The children in 5G will be visiting Dr Kershaw’s Hospice on Thursday 6th June 2024 as 
part of their Junior Dragon’s Den programme. The children have been working in 
groups to create a new product and will be showing this through a presentation on 
this date.  
 
They will leave school at 9am and return by 12pm. They will have their lunch at 
school and will need to be wearing their school uniform.  
 
Please sign the permission slip below and return to school as soon as possible. 
 
Thanks for your support, 
 
Miss. Green  
Year 5 Class Teacher 
 

 
Dr Kershaw’s Hospice – Dragon’s Den Programme 

Thursday 6th June 2024 
 

I give permission for my child ________________________ Class: ____ to visit Dr 
Kershaw’s Hospice on Thursday 6th June 2024.  
As part of this experience, Dr Kershaw’s Hospice may take photos and/or videos of 
your child which may be put on their website or as part of their promotions. Please 
tick the relevant box below.  

 
I do give permission for my child to have their photo/video taken.  

 
I do not give permission for my child to have their photo/video taken.  
 

 
Signed: ________________________ Date: ________________________ 
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